From: Amani Coleman

To: foil

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Water Billing

Date: Friday, July 11, 2025 10:07:13 AM

This message was sent from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the
source of this email and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I was a previous tenant through MJ Peterson at 78 N Maplemere Rd. Buffalo, NY 14221. 1
have recent moved from the premises, however I received a letter from MJ Peterson stating
that I owe $538.43 water bill which is half of the bill for the duplex. However, I paid my
$104.47 bill April 18, 2025. I would like a copy of the last 3 water bills for the property so that
I can 1. Confirm that I was in fact paying exactly half of each bill as stated in my lease
agreement. 2. Confirm if the new water bill is a total of $1,076.86 or $538.43 and be able to
resolve this issue as I believe that increase is extremely high and this is something that I
should not be responsible for.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
Regards,

Amani Coleman
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